
                           

 

JOINT STATEMENT BY THE CORNWALL GOLF UNION 

(CGU) AND 

THE CORNWALL LADIES’ COUNTY GOLF ASSOCIATION 

(CLCGA) 

 

Both the CGU and CLCGA agreed in principle to county unification in the 

autumn of 2023.  Both committees view unification as the best way 

forward for the future of golf in Cornwall.  To this end a working party has 

been established with representation from both committees and is being 

supported by England Golf.  As we prepare to join the 10 counties already 

unified, leading the way in Equality, Diversity and Inclusion, we believe this 

will maximise opportunities for one and all. 

 

Signed on behalf of CGU    Signed on behalf of CLCGA 

 

Martin Edwards      Carole Waights 

CGU President      CLCGA Unification Adviser

  


